
Simeon Rhoden 

President, 5th District Lay organization 



AS TREASURER OF THE 5TH EPISCOPAL DISTRICT LAY ORGANIZATION IT 

HAS BEEN MY PLEASURE TO SERVE THIS PAST YEAR.  IT HAS BEEN A 

WONDERFUL LEARNING AND GROWING EXPERIENCE.  I PRAY  THE LORD 

WILL  LEAD AND GUIDE ME TO CONTINUE DOING HIS WORK AS 

TREASURER OF THE DISTRICT.  I WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE FINANCE 

COMMITTEE FOR SUPPORTING  AND ENCOURAGING MY EFFORTS THIS 

PAST YEAR.  MAY GOD BLESS THE DISTRICT WITH PEACE AND 

HAPPINESS AS WE EMBARK ON THE COMING  YEAR. 

TO: Bishop T. Larry Kirkland, Presiding Prelate of the Fifth Episcopal District; Mrs. Mary Kirkland, Episcopal 

supervisor; Dr. Willie Glover, Connectional Lay President; Connectional Officers; Mr. Simeon Rhoden, President, 

Fifth Episcopal District Lay Organization; Fifth District Lay Officers; Presiding Elders; Pastors; Members of the 

Clergy; Delegates; Visitors and Friends 



Major Activities 

• Implemented the use of Debit Cards (President & Treasurer) 

• Implemented access to on-line banking 

• Monthly reconciliation of  5th District and Scholarship Accounts 

• Prepare Monthly Financial Reports 

• Finance Chair from August to December 

 



Major Meetings 

• PLANNING MEETING ST. LOUIS, MO. 

• MID-YEAR, DENVER, CO. 

 



Future Plans 

• Continue providing accurate financial reporting. 



Recommendations 

 



Questions 


